SAMPLE MEMO TO TEACHERS
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To:
Teachers

From:
Cub Scout Leaders

Date:
September 2006
Re:
Cub Scout Flyer Distribution

Many teachers and school administrators around the country consider the Cub Scout Program the #1 extra curricular activity in the country today.

Cub Scout Activities are age appropriate and reinforce school curriculum.  The program also reinforces the values of “Doing your best and helping other people at all time.”

Please pass out the enclosed invitation flyers on (​Day and Date) to invite your families to join the Cub Scout Program.

Thank you for your help!

